
This term we are exploring our bodies. We will be looking 
at identifying the skeleton and name some of the major 
parts. We will identify the positions of some of the major 

organs and explore the broad function of the circulatory 
system.   
Our class novel at the moment is The Witches by Roald 
Dahl. We are really enjoying this novel and are always 
eager to find out what happens next. P5 is still deciding if 

Mrs. Sneddon fits all the categories of a witch.  
PE this term we will be exploring more team sports in the 
form of Rounders and Athletics. Mrs. Vince will be doing 
Scottish country dancing with the boys and girls. 
PE still remains on Wednesdays and Thursdays please 

make sure your child has suitable kit to wear. 

 

 

         

            

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We hope you enjoyed our assembly on the Scottish wars of independence. The children 
worked really hard to put it all together. A huge thank you again to all the parents who 
supported their children in making their awesome armour, it looks amazing. 

Just a reminder that homework will continue to be sent home on a Tuesday and 
returned on a Friday. Reading homework will be sent on a Wednesday to be returned on 
Mondays. A big thank you to all the parents who support their children on a continuous 
basis with their homework. Homework club runs on a Wednesday during lunch time in 
the hub if it is needed. We will aim to update the blog with news and photos weekly so 

please keep checking regularly on the following link 
ttp://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/murrayfieldps/ or by searching for Murrayfield school 
blog. 
 
 
 

  

 

Important Dates 

 
Dates for your diary 

02.05.16 – May holiday - school closed 

03.05.16 – School In service  

05.05.15 – Election day –school closed 

23.05.16 – May holiday – school closed  

 


